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July 19, 2022  Updated from August 31, 2021 
 
Sarajabit Purewal 
2301 Nantes Way 
Bakersfield, CA 93311 
 
Re:  CAN AND WILL SERVE LETTER 
         200 Madera Street, Los Osos - APN 074-483-009 
         3,890 sq. ft. Single Family Residence  
  
This letter is to inform you that Golden State Water Company (GSWC) will be able 
to provide domestic and fire protection water service to the proposed 3,890 sq. ft. 
single-family residence located at 200 Madera Street in GSWC’s Los Osos 
(“Project”), subject to the requirements listed below. As a general matter, GSWC’s 
ability to extend water service to new customers is done pursuant California Public 
Utilities Commission’s approved rules and regulations applicable to GSWC. 
 
The Los Osos community, specifically the Los Osos Water Basin has been impacted 
by water resource issues for many years. The legal judgement of Los Osos 
Community Service District v. Golden State Water Company, S&T Mutual Water 
Company and County of San Luis Obispo referred to as “Stipulated Judgement” 
approved the Los Osos Basin Plan. As a party to the Stipulate Judgement GSWC is 
required to abide by the terms of the judgement. Therefore, this project may be 
subject to various improvements identified in the Los Osos Basin Plan to ensure the 
integrity of the local groundwater supply. 
 
You are responsible for providing GSWC with an accurate count of water fixtures 
for all proposed buildings and irrigation sprinkler and bubbler heads to ensure proper 
sizing of the water meter. Please provide this information along with the Application 
for Water Service to Natalie Correa. GSWC will install a water meter to the property 
after the following items have been completed: 
 
1. Completed Application for Water Service is submitted to GSWC. 
2. Construction Permit is issued by County of San Luis Obispo and a copy 
submitted to GSWC. 
3. The necessary piping to make the connection from the meter to the place of 
consumption is installed. 
 
This Can and Will Serve commitment expires one year from the date of this letter. If 
construction of the Project has not started within one year, a time extension may be 
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requested. Such time extension will be subject to any requirements in place at the 
time of the request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kenneth Brown, P.E. 
Operations Engineer 
Coastal District 
 
cc: Matt Cook, GSWC 
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